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Board Meeting 
Join us at 7pm in the Patterson 
Elementary School Media 
Center for our next meeting. 

JANUARY 22, 2018 

GET INVOLVED IN 
YOUR COMMUNITY 

Interested in getting involved in 
your community HOA? Why 
not volunteer to be on one of the 
HOA committees? Like 
planning social events? Join the 
Social Committee. Want to 
ensure your neighborhood looks 
great? Join the ARC. Interested 
residents can call the 
management company, 
Renaissance Community 
Partners at 480-813-6788. 

Trolley rides, cookies, and hot 
chocolate 
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 PAYLEASE IS NO LONGER AN ONLINE 
PAYMENT OPTION - Register Now 

for the Homeowner Portal! 

Homeowners now have the ability to pay online through the 
homeowner portal which provides up-to-date account information. 
Other features include access to open CC&R violations, statement 
and balance inquiries, confidential homeowner documents, etc. 

To Create Your Portal: 
Go to www.parkwoodhoa.com 
1. Click the bubble that says “Click here for homeowner portal”  
2. Click Create Login 
3. Take your account number from your statement and enter a 

valid email 
4. An email confirmation will be sent 
5. Login and enjoy instant information 

Please don’t feed feral cats or 

pigeons in the community 
Feral cats and pigeons are 

becoming a health hazard within 
Parkwood Ranch. Residents are 
reminded to not feed these animals, 
as they leave unsanitary conditions 
within our parks, greenbelts and 
open spaces. Please be mindful of 
your neighbors and restrain from 
leaving food out for these feral 
animals. 

Once again the Fall Festival was a success and held in 
conjunction with the community GAIN event. From 
bungee jumping to face painting to free hot dogs, the 
event was well-attended and enjoyed by all.  

Fall Festival Brings Community Together 


